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The Singapore Chapter had one lunch gathering last year in which eight 
persons attended. In the gathering, pension and medical insurance matters 
were discussed and views exchanged. We were very grateful to the 
Management's decisions to honor our employment contacts. There were no 
other important matters of interest to report. 


